

REVIEW 2- GRADE 5

I. Choose the odd one out

- | | | | |
|--------------------|-----------------|-----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. Doraemon | B. Aladdin | C. Snow White | D. Maths |
| 2. A. badminton | B. volleyball | C. watch | D. basketball |
| 3. A. have | B. read | C. listen | D. write |
| 4. A. hard-working | B. story | C. kind | D. clever |
| 5. A. one | B. first | C. second | D. fourth |
| 6. A. kind | B. clever | C. hard-working | D. story |
| 7. A. elephants | B. peacocks | C. dog | D. monkeys |
| 8. A. going | B. sing | C. playing | D. jumping |
| 9. A. motorbike | B. bus | C. underground | D. by |
| 10. A. village | B. mountain | C. flat | D. country |
| 12. A. always | B. after | C. sometimes | D. usually |
| 13. A. went | B. played | C. liked | D. enjoyed |
| 14. A. festival | B. funfair | C. party | D. happy |
| 15. A. tomorrow | B. next | C. seaside | D. weekend |
| 16. A. football | B. table tennis | C. basketball | D. event |
| 17. A. went | B. enjoyed | C. repeated | D. moved |
| 18. A. elephant | B. cute | C. fast | D. beautiful |
| 19. A. practise | B. song | C. write | D. sing |
| 20. A. quickly | B. slowly | C. friendly | D. loudly |

II. Fill in the blanks with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. We often.....tennis in the afternoon. (play)
2. Tom.....14 on his next birthday. (be)
3. Whatyou.....next Sunday? (do)
4. Phongtelevision every night. (watch)
5. Tuan.....with his parents in Ha Noi. (live)
6. I my grandparents last weekend. (visit)

IV. Fill in each gap with a suitable word from the box .

friendly Science favourite week school

It is Wednesday today . Trung is at Hung Duong Primary(1)..... . He has four lessons: Vietnamese, Maths, English and (2)Trung has English four times a (3)..... Miss Hien is his English teacher. She is a kind and (4)teacher. English is one of Trung's (5).....subjects because he loves reading English short stories and comic books. Trung also likes chatting online with his foreign friends like Akiko, Tony, Linda and Peter.

IV. Look and write the correct words.

sea cave sandcastle mountain countryside

1. It is very large and has lot of water. sea
2. It's outside cities and towns with fields and trees
3. A very high hill, often with rocks near the top.
3. It's of sand to look like castle, usually build by a child on the beach.
4. A large hole in the side of a hill, mountain or under the ground.

V. Look and read. Fill each gap with one word from the box. Write the word next o the number.

sunbathe went mountain brushes parents

Before Jane moved to Viet Nam, she lived in the(1)_____ in Canada. Now, she is living with her(2)_____ in Ha Noi. In Canada, she usually(3)_____ to and(4)_____ her teeth before school. This weekend, she is going to Ha Long Bay, she think she will(5)_____ on the beach.

VI. Read the passage and tick(V) True or False, then answer the questions.

Hoa usually goes to school in the morning. Yesterday was Sunday, so she didn't have to go to school. In the morning, she went shopping with her family.They shopped for food and drink, and many things for family. In the afternoon, they went on a picnic in the village.They sang, danced and had nice food. The family enjoyed their day in the countryside and went back home late in the evening. Next week, they will go to Sa Pa. She hopes her famlily will have a great time there.

Statements(câu)	True	False
-----------------	------	-------

1. Yesterday was Saturday.		
2. Hoa family went shopping in the morning.		
3. Last Sunday morning, Hoa's family went on a picnic in the village.		
4. They sang and danced there		
5. Next week, they will visit the countryside.		

*** Answer the questions.**

1. How often does Hoa go to school?-

> _____

2. What day was yesterday?-> _____

3. What did she do in the morning?-

> _____

4. Did her family stay at home in the afternoon?> _____

5. Where will they go next weekend?-

> _____

VII. Reorder the words.

V. Write the answers (Viết câu trả lời)

1. Where did you go on holiday?.....

2. How did you get there?.....

3. How do you learn English?.....

4. Why do you learn English?.....

5. How do you learn vocabulary?.....

6. How do you practise listening to English?

.....

7. What are you reading?.....

8. What's your favourite book?.....

9. Who is the main character?.....

10. What's the main character like?.....

11. What did you see at the zoo?.....

12. What did the pandas do when you were there?

.....

13. What is your address?

.....

14. What's your place like?

.....

15. How often do you do morning exercise?

.....

16. Where did you go last summer?

.....

17. What will you do at the weekend?

.....

IV. Read the passage and answer the questions.

In summer holidays, Hoa's family often goes to the beach for two or three days. They always go to Vung Tau in the South of Viet Nam. They often stay in a small house, but sometimes they stay in a hotel.

Last summer, they went to Nha Trang. In the morning, they went swimming, and then Hoa and her mother walked along the beach, they went to Tri Nguyen Aquarium. They saw many kinds of fish there. They also bought a lot of their friends.

* Answer the questions.

1. Where does Hoa's family often go in summer holiday?

-> _____

2. How long do they often stay there?-> _____

3. Did they go to Vung Tau last summer holiday?-

> _____

4. What did they buy for their friends? -> _____

V. Read and tick (V) True or False.

Vy likes English very much. At school, she has English four times a week. She often speaks English with her classmates. Sometimes, she talks with her foreign friend, Amy. They are happy because they can understand each other. Vy usually reads English comic books in her free time. At home, she practises listening by watching cartoons on TV. Vy wants to learn English well. She thinks English is necessary for her free her future.

Statements	True	False
1. Vy's favourite subject is English.		
2. She has English everyday.		
3. Amy can understand Vy's English		
4. Vy usually reads English comic books to practise listening.		
5. English is necessary for Vy's future.		